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District Event 
 
As part of the Teacher Appreciation Week Celebration, we will be holding a 5K Fun-Run on Tuesday,  
May 8th at 5:30 pm.   The race will initiate and end at the Walter Levermann Stadium.   Invite your 
 students, parents, family and friends  to register and celebrate with you. 

 

Registration is free! 
 

Any donations over $20 get the Dry-fit shirt below, if turned in to the Employee Benefits Office 
 by 4 p.m. on March 7th.   After March 7th the minimum donation to receive a shirt will be $25, 
 but shirts are not guaranteed.   100% of the donations will benefit the annual United Way Campaign. 
 
Front                                                 Back 

 
 
Please submit the completed registration forms to your campus/department main office.   

****Do not send any money by campus mail****   
Employee Newsletter 
 
In this month’s Employee Newsletter, we discuss the following topics:  
 

                • Online Seminar Reminder: Self-Care: Remaining Resilient 
                • Car and Emergency Checklist 
                • Snow Day? 
                • Tips for Saving Energy During the Winter 
                • Hit the Ground Running Safely 
                • Help for the Indoor Sneezing Season 
                • Establish Personal Financial Priorities 

 



 



 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 


